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								September 2015
Dear Parents,

	I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself! This is my first year teaching in Liverpool, and I couldn’t be more excited to start this journey. My husband and I were just married in May, and we recently relocated to Liverpool. This is my fourth year teaching. For the past three years, I have taught at Sidney Elementary as the K-2 Special Education Teacher and Literacy Specialist (reading teacher). I am so excited to have my own class this year, and I’m really looking forward to working with all of you!  
	I am looking forward to an exciting, productive year working with your child. I hope to create both a positive and enriched learning environment for my students; one in which they will become motivated participants. My philosophy in teaching involves the children as much as possible in the learning process in an attempt to instill a sense of responsibility, pride, and ownership. In addition, I strive to make learning not only meaningful, but also fun! 
	Throughout my years of teaching, I have been committed to the importance of parent involvement. I firmly believe that your child receives the best education possible when you and I work together as a team. I will be in close contact with you throughout the year and hope you’ll do the same.
	If you haven’t do so already, check out my website and/or Twitter page! 

Website: www.mrsadiletta.weebly.com     Twitter: @MrsAdiletta
E-mail: cadiletta@liverpool.k12.ny.us        Phone: 315-453-0242

	I look forward to meeting you in the next few months!
-Chelsea Adiletta
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Welcome to Third Grade!
Mrs. Adiletta, Mrs. Kohl, Mrs. Mathews, and Mrs. McDonald

We hope that you are as excited as we are to be back in school. This year will be full of learning and fun. We have put together this sheet of a few “need to knows” to start the year off right. As always, don’t hesitate to ask questions. We look forward to meeting you soon!

Water Bottles: Students are encouraged to bring a small water bottle to school everyday. Make sure the lid is tight fitting and clearly labled with their name. Your child should bring the bottle home everyday to be washed. Please only put water in the bottle as we do not want spills that can ruin work or the rug. 

Label Everything! This is just a reminder to put your child’s name on everything that comes to school, including inside jackets and backpacks. You would be amazed at how many third graders have blue backpacks! Please send lunch money in a change purse or sealed envelope/baggie. 

Outdoor recess: Whenever the weather permits, we will go outside for recess. Please dress appropriately as the temperatures cool down. During the snowy winter months, we will go outside on “nicer” days. Students will only be allowed to go out if they have the proper gear (jacket, snowpants, boots, gloves and hats). 

Birthdays: At CHE (WRE) we do not celebrate birthdays with treats due to the amount of food allergies that we have in the building. Your child’s teacher will celebrate in their own way without food to make sure that your child feels special on his/her birthday. 

Toys: Toys from home may be brought in to play with at recess. They must be appropriate (no gory toys or toys with weapons etc.). Toys can only be brought into the classroom during recess. Please be advised that we are not responsible for lost or stolen toys. We recommend not allowing your child to bring in anything that is expensive or very special to your child.

 Planners: In an effort to maintain communication between home and school, please be sure to sign your child’s planner every night. This ensures that you are aware of your child’s homework and responsibilities. Also, please don’t hesitate to use this as means of communication to your child’s teacher! Write us a note…we’d love to hear from you! 
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Your child will have the opportunity to order a variety of books from the Scholastic book company this year!

Ways to Place an Order:
1) On-line at www.scholastic.com/bookclubs  
Parents may now place book orders on-line with a credit card.  
a) Sign up at www.scholastic.com/bookclubs
b) On the parent page click “Don’t have a User Name and Password?” 
c) Register for your own user name and password
d) When prompted, enter the one-time 

Class Activation Code: P83ZR
(This code ensures that your order is sent to me.)
			
	2)  Traditional Book Order Method:
•  Mark down what books you or your child would like.  Include your child’s full name on the order form. 
		• Payments must be made by check.  Checks should be  			written out to Scholastic Books.  No cash please!
· Please put the order form and payment in an envelope with 	your child’s name and the words “Book Order” written on it.
	 The orders usually take 8-10 days to come in to our school. I hope you enjoy the monthly selections!!

Mrs. Adiletta
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Third Level Daily Schedule

8:15-8:35  Morning Routine

8:35-8:45  Morning Meeting

8:45-9:15  RTI

9:15-9:55  Writing

9:55-10:55  Math

10:55-11:20  Recess

11:20-11:50	Lunch

11:50-12:05	Math Fact Practice/Read Aloud

12:05-12:45	Special Area

12:45-2:05 	Daily 5/Reader’s Workshop

2:05-2:35   Science/Social Studies

2:35-2:45   Afternoon Rountine
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[image: ]Third Level Special Area Schedule

Monday: Library

Tuesday: Music

Wednesday: Physical Education

Thursday: Art

[bookmark: _GoBack]Friday: Physical Education
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